Help Shape the Design for a New Playground at Rosslyn Highlands Park!
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	Help Shape the Design for a New Playground!
All Are Welcome to Participate!
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What’s Happening?
Arlington County is currently developing a conceptual plan and design for the new playground at Rosslyn Highlands Park. Let us know what is important to you by reviewing the two conceptual designs here, and by leaving feedback here.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Come out on Thursday, May 3, 2018 at 7 p.m. for a meeting with design staff to review the two concepts for the new playground at Rosslyn Highlands Park. We will be meeting at Key Elementary School in the library, located at 2300 Key Boulevard. 
Not able to attend the in-person meeting? Visit the playground project page here and sign up for updates. Materials shared at the meeting will be available and periodically we will also place comments and input received from the public through online feedback.
The Rosslyn Highlands Park Playground is one component of Rosslyn Highlands Park+, which will be a dynamic park in the heart of Rosslyn. The park is one component of an even bigger project that includes a new high school, residential and commercial development, as well as the construction of a new fire station.
Want to know more about the Rosslyn Highlands Park+ Project? Go to parks.arlingtonva.us and search Rosslyn Highlands Park+ Project.
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		Questions? Contact:
Jeremy Smith
Jdsmith@arlingtonva.us
Department of Parks and Recreation
2100 Clarendon Blvd.
Arlington, VA 22201
703-228-1877
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